FIRE SAFETY

It is the responsibility of all members of the College community to be familiar with safety
policies and procedures. Routes for existing buildings are posted in the halls; fire safety
is discussed during residence hall meetings and at the beginning of each semester. The
following items are prohibited from Paul Quinn College buildings: open flames such as
candles, incense, appliances with exposed heating elements, appliances that overload
the electrical system, and fireworks (except as authorized by College maintenance).

This is a tobacco-free campus.



